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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council Meetings  

Tuesday, Sep. 3rd  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

Tuesday, Oct. 1st  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

 

Planning Commission 

No scheduled meeting this 

month 

 

Adair Living History 

Call (541) 231-7838 for  

meeting information and/or 

volunteer opportunities 

 

 

Inside this Issue: 

 

• Founders Day Photo 

Gallery 

• Founders Day Thank 

You Note 

• Annual Backflow Inspec-

tion 

• TextMyGov Push  

Notification 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adair Village 

Mission Statement 

To build a safe, attractive,  

vibrant environment with a  

welcoming sense of community. 

 

 

 

ADAIR VILLAGE FOUNDERS DAY PHOTO GALLERY 

The city thanks Friends of Adair Village for their helping in planning the event 

as well as The Real Estate Royal for sponsoring Party Perfection.  And, a sin-

cere thank you goes to Honeybrine for catering and to all the vendors and at-

tendees for making the day such a huge success.   
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ANNUAL BACKFLOW INSPECTION FOR ADAIR VILLAGE RESIDENTS 

 
The city has an important update regarding backflow prevention in our community. In compliance 

with state laws and to ensure the safety and quality of our water supply, the City of Adair Village will 

be conducting annual backflow inspections on all backflow prevention devices throughout town. 

 

What is a Backflow Prevention Device? 
 

A backflow prevention device is crucial for protecting our water supply from contamination or pol-

lution due to reverse flow. These devices are typically installed where water pipes connect to your 

property. 

 

Why Are Inspections Necessary? 

 

The State of Oregon mandates regular inspections of these devices to ensure they are functioning 

properly and safeguarding our water system. By conducting these inspections, we can prevent po-

tential health hazards and maintain the high quality of water that we all rely on. 

 

Cost and Convenience 

 

To streamline this process and reduce costs for our residents, the city will manage these inspections 

annually. A charge of $3.33 will be added to your water bill each month starting with the September 

2024 bill (due October 15, 2024). This fee is significantly lower than what it would cost to arrange a 

private inspection, ensuring compliance with state requirements at a reduced cost to you.  This addi-

tional fee only applies to residents who have irrigation systems. 

 

What to Expect 

 

The inspections will be conducted by certified professionals who will ensure that all devices meet 

the required standards. We will provide you with more details regarding the schedule and process in 

the coming weeks to minimize any inconvenience. 

 

Thank You for Your Cooperation 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work together to maintain the safety and 

reliability of our community’s water supply. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact our office at 541-745-5507. 
 

TEXTMYGOV 
 

The city’s new TextMyGov service officially launched on August 5, 2024.  Many residents received 

a text message from 91896 initiating the service. The city will be sending out a second push noti-

fication early in September to utility customers who have not yet been notified.  You can choose 

to opt out at any time by texting STOP.  For more information, please visit our website at 

www.adairvillage.org.   

  

http://www.adairvillage.org

